
Pet Check Urgent Care

253 Hurffville Cross Keys Road

Sewel, New Jersey 08080

856-404-9858

To our valued clients:

During the COVID 19 pandemic, Pet Check Urgent Care will remain open for all of your pet’s 
needs.  In doing so, our goal is to keep every member of your family healthy and happy during 
these unsettling times.

As you are likely aware, your furry family members are not at risk for contracting this virus.  
You as the owner are however.  At Pet Check, we are approaching this health crisis in a serious 
and deliberate manner.  We are taking extra precautions to keep you and our staff safe by being 
more diligent about the cleanliness of the facility and our direct interactions with you.  Here are a 
few examples:

• Staff and ownership are receiving daily briefings from local Emergency Physician 
personnel regarding the pandemic and adjustments to current social distancing recommendations

• We are cleaning all surfaces in the waiting areas and treatment rooms after there is ANY 
human exposure

• Staff are regularly washing and disinfecting their hands

• Staff have been offered masks to wear for their comfort even if they are feeling well

• Staff will not be allowed to work in the clinical areas if they are visibly ill

• Registration for new clients will occur in a treatment room when available

In addition to these safety measures, we may recommend that you wait in your vehicle when the 
waiting area has more than 3 clients and we will call you in once a room opens.  You may also 
call and request to drop off your pet for an evaluation and the Veterinarian will call you after the 
examination is completed.  We would specifically ask that you take us up on this service if you 
are not feeling well or have any concerns about social distancing.

We recognize that during these unusual times, your four legged family members still require the 
care of a doctor for both their ongoing wellness and to address any unexpected medical issues 
that may arise.  We at Pet Check Urgent Care plan to partner with you during this crisis, and 
beyond, to maintain the well-being of your beloved family member.  We look forward to seeing 
you and caring for your pets.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lawrence Rebbecchi, VMD and the Pet Check Urgent Care Staff


